
PORT MANAGEMENT BOARD 

ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ISLANDS 
************ 

Sri Vijaya Puram 
  

NOTICE 
 

In connection with the observance of Tsunami anniversary on 26th Dec 2024, 
all IV boats, plying from Rajiv Gandhi Water Sports Complex are directed to shift 
from Aberdeen Jetty to Junglighat Jetty on 25th Dec 2024 positively. No vessel is 
permitted to Anchor in the area between Netaji Subash Chandra Bose Dweep and 
Aberdeen jetty off Marina Park on 26th Dec 2024. Normal ferry service thereafter can 
be resumed from Aberdeen Jetty on 27th Dec 2024 onward. 

 
  All owners of Jetski/ Sport vessels are also directed to park their Jetski / 
scooters vessels at their designated place by 1700hrs on 25th Dec 2024. No water 
sports activities will be permitted on 26th Dec 2024 from Aberdeen Jetty. 
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